
MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 
 

HON. KIM REYNOLDS 
     GOVERNOR 
 
HON. PAUL D. PATE 
     SECRETARY OF STATE 
 
HON. ROB SAND  
     AUDITOR OF STATE 
 
HON. MICHAEL L. FITZGERALD 
     TREASURER OF STATE 
 
HON. MICHAEL L. NAIG 
     SECRETARY OF AGRICULTURE 

CAPITOL BUILDING 
DES MOINES, IOWA 50319 

PHONE: 515 281-5368 

 
 
August 8, 2022 
 
Mr. Joseph B Clamon 
Associate Vice President for Legal Affairs 
University of Iowa Health Care 
 
Dear Mr. Clamon: 
 
 The Executive Council, in a meeting held on this date, approved payment of the following cost items: 
 

Hall Render Killian Health & Lyman P.C. (Baker) .………………….........................…$540.00 
PO BOX 771910 
Detroit, MI 48277-1910 
University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics (UIHC) 

Hall Render Killian Health & Lyman P.C. (Baker) .…………………......................…$1,365.44 
PO BOX 771910 
Detroit, MI 48277-1910 
University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics (UIHC) 

Hall Render Killian Health & Lyman P.C. (Baker) .………………….........................…$332.05 
PO BOX 771910 
Detroit, MI 48277-1910 
University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics (UIHC) 
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